
 

      NEWSLETTER 
26 April 2023 

 

GRADE 7 
Project Based 
Learning 
Our Grade 7s were tasked with 
producing their own brand of cereal as 
part of an ongoing Integrated English, 
Drama and Project Based Learning 
experience.  The commitment to this 
project has been astonishing!! 

   Upcoming Events 
 

• Freedom Day  27 April 

• School Holiday  28 April 

• CB Beach clean up 30 April  

• Gr R-2 Snack Sale 5 May 

• PTA Autumn Market Day  27 May 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

  



PTA NEWS 
We are very excited about our inaugural market on 
Saturday 27 May. Please save the date to come down to 
the prep fields and browse the array of stallholders, grab a 
bite to eat or a coffee, and stock up on fresh produce. The 
market is open to the public. Please email Kim 
at ptahead@campsbayprimary.co.za if you would like to 
apply for a table at this new community event. 
  
The PTA is collecting any unwanted books you are keen to 
clear out. Pre-loved books can be placed in the boxes at 
Michelle Fernandes or Rene De Wet’s offices at both the prep or primary campuses. 
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FROM THE SPORTS OFFICE 

It is with much sadness that we received the news of a Pinehurst learner who sadly 
passed away last week. As a result, all sport fixtures were cancelled.  We send our 
condolences and prayers to the family and the Pinehurst community.  
 
We have a busy week when we return to school with cross country, netball, rugby and 
soccer fixtures taking place. We will need assistance with transport for some of these 
fixtures so please check the details carefully.  Good luck to all our teams who are 
competing. 
 
Please support the U13 Netball tour squad who are raising funds for their tour from 11 - 
13 May. They have been selling items such as hot chocolate and ice lollies as well as 
running a tuck-shop to ensure their tour goes ahead.  
For any queries, please contact Mrs Green on green@campsbayprimary.co.za. 
 

93 Days to the 
Netball World Cup 
IN SA  
 
 
 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
We would like to congratulate Ms Amy Grassow on becoming Mrs Amy Ketteringham 
this past weekend.  We wish you and Robert many happy years together! 
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GRADE 2 
 Our Grade 2s have been very busy working in 
groups and completing pattern work on iPads. 

Another group worked on estimation and 
problem solving and the third group worked in 
their Number Sense books. We all had a turn to 

do all the activities. 



GRADE 3 
The Grade 3 class had the torturous task of describing what was in their lunch box, 

without being able to eat it!!  They were working on descriptive language:  
 



 



  



  

KARATE FOR SCHOLARS: 
Give your child an advantage, counter bullying, create confidence, self-esteem and co-

ordination, BUT in the process have FUN! Daily Karate classes 5 days a week in Green 

Point. Boys and Girls from 4 years on. Ph Shihan Bas van Stenis 083 538 5643. 

E-mail bas@kyokushincapetown.co.za Face Book KYOKUSHIN KARATE GREEN 

POINT CAPE TOWN cost R1290.00 per school term.  

 

We prefer teaching children at our club, as the environment 

 is more conducive to install the necessary discipline essential 

 in learning martial arts. 

 

 



 
 

  



 

  



 

 



 HANDYMAN PRO ON THE GO: 

• Small renovations: including 

• Tiling, painting & minor plumbing 

• Flooring & carpentry 

      CONTACT TIM : 078 990 5594 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 


